
I am requesting you vote FAVORABLE to HB1167. With the historically low voter turnout in 

the last election and the continuing decline for decades, it is clear that Civic Education needs to 

return to public school curriculum.   

A new, nationwide poll commissioned by the Jack Miller Center revealed that an overwhelming 

majority of American parents believe civic education ought to focus on the country’s history and 

founding ideas. 

Among those surveyed, 89% agree that a civic education about our nation’s founding principles 

is “very important.” Over 92% of parents believe that the achievements of key historical figures 

should be taught even if their views do not align with modern values—cutting against the 

narrative that America is firmly divided on how to teach students about the founders and the 

country’s history. 

Please vote YES to HB1167. 

 

https://jackmillercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/JMC-Civic-Education-Poll-Report.pdf

